
Mr. Crosbie said, "Canada's participation in the OECD Ministerial
meeting and the Quadrilateral Trade Ministers meeting ensures that
Canada is heard on important international economic and trade
issues. The upcoming meetings in Brussels and Madrid show the
depth and importance of our relationship with the European
Community. Major changes are taking place in the Europe an
Community which will create opportunities for expanding our trade
and investment relations with that vital market."
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